From: Abarca, Anabel 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 2:42 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Latino Caucus Lunch - 9/24/2015

Steve, 
Hope you're well. 
This is to inform you that on September 24th, 2015 the Latino Caucus of the Chicago City Council held its monthly meeting at Joe Fish in Chicago, and is disclosing that it accepted the lunch as a gift to the City. 
Thank you and have a great day!

Anabel Abarca
Chief of Staff
Alderman George A. Cardenas, 12th Ward

Chairman, Committee on Health & Environmental Protection

